
Dear Parents of identified Gifted & Talented students, 

 We are Tina Ojo and Sharon Thorne-Green your Gifted and Talented Parent 

Advisory Committee (GT PAC) representatives from Travis High School.  We are 

reaching out to introduce ourselves to all you wonderful parents and caretakers.  We 

are proud parents of students at Travis High School.  Information is the key for success, 

so we wanted to let you know that we are here to help you out if you have any questions 

about the gifted & talented program.     

 The GT PAC is working very hard to increase the flow of information, so that you, 

as parents or caretakers, get the information you need to support your students.  We 

are also aiming to increase GT parent participation so that we can have a strong and 

effective GT community.  Our school is entitled to have three representatives on the GT 

PAC.  Currently, we only have two.  If you are interested in serving as the third 

representative from our campus, please email fbisdgtpac@gmail.com.  

               We welcome all our GT families and look forward to helping this year.  Don’t 

hesitate to get in touch if you need any additional support.   

 
Please contact us at:  

 Email: ojotina@yahoo.com or 832-659-2340 

Email: sharonthornegreen@yahoo.com  

 
Sincerely, 

Tina Ojo 

Sharon Thorne-Green 
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